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The Ohio State Highway Patrol, the Ohio State Highway Patrol Retirees Association, the Ohio State 

Highway Patrol Federal Credit Union, and the Ohio State Highway Patrol Auxiliary will be hosting a 

Retiree Cookout on August 15, 2014, from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the Training Academy.  Lunch 

will be served at approximately 12:00 noon.  All food and beverages will be provided.  Dress will be 

casual. 

 

Tours of the new Leadership Wing, Heritage Hall, and the Courtyard/Memorial Wall/Ellsworth Eternal 

Flame will also be conducted during this event. 

 

Post Commanders should reach out to their local retirees and invite them to attend the luncheon.  All 

retired uniform and non-uniform employees are welcome.  This includes, but is not limited to:  

troopers, dispatchers, radio techs, professional staff, and widows and widowers of former employees.  

You have authorization to transport retirees or car pool from the post to the Academy. 

 

Districts and Sections are to compile one list of active duty officers and retirees planning on attending 

and should RSVP to Sylvia Martinez @ smartinez@dps.state.oh.us or 614/752-4672, no later than 

Friday, August 8, 2014. 
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